
25 May 1988

R(^r Manley
104 Young St.
Durham, fC 27703

D e a r R o g e r : \ '

We realize this must be a busy time for you, so ve will be grateful for any assistance you can give
u s .

For our next newsletter (*8) we would like to Include some Information on the Annie Hooper show
andsemlnar. Could you please at your earliest convenience send us some information on tte /oj o
following? We would like to Icnow who and how many attend̂  the show and seminar̂  lfu>dd1tion, ̂  ̂
-wejftfctfcfc^ îmwWF^wrto please send us a copy or copies of taped interviews with Annie ̂  atcAijo), ̂

so liqgper, newspaper articles on Annie and the show, and pictures of the actual installation. Any
other relevant information will be very much appreciated. , j/tarr

Vtt wul̂ so 11̂ 8 t&̂ n̂d ̂  adjir̂ i Jaftels for SpACES' nr»mbw'3

t"( ira^t
One lastset;»fquest1ons....Do you happen to know when the St. EOM show In Seattle will take place?
We wouĵeatly appreciate any Information you have on the times/dates, and locations of the

-̂ffliPcsent8trofr~As with the Annie Hooper show we would like to send a list of SPACES' members in
the Washington area so that they could receive invitations to the St. EOM show.

Thank you for your help. We hope the Annie Hoo r̂ show is warmly received and going as well as
you had hoped. Seymour sends you his best.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Pansing
Assistant Director


